
 

 

 

 

The Christ College of Nursing and Health Sciences Student Scholarships 

 

The Alumni Legacy Scholarship Fund:  The Alumni Legacy Scholarship is appropriately named, 

as it will perpetuate the legacy of The Christ College of Nursing and Health Sciences by 

providing scholarships to academically talented students whose parent, grandparent, sibling, 

aunt or uncle is an alumnus of The Christ College of Nursing and Health Sciences or The Christ 

Hospital School of Nursing.  There is a long history of generations of families sharing The Christ 

College of Nursing Alumni experience. 

The Mary Alice Calme Scholarship:  Created in 2017, the scholarship is in memory of Mary Alice 

Calme a beloved nursing professor and student advocate of the Christ Hospital School of 

Nursing and the Christ College of Nursing and Health Sciences.  The Mary Alice Calme 

scholarship is being established as a “Last Dollar Scholarship” to help students in times of 

unexpected financial and family hardships that would normally prevent the student from 

achieving their goal of becoming a nurse.  Students that are within their last year of the 

Associate of Applied Science in Nursing or Bachelor of Science in Nursing degree who are faced 

with significant and unexpected financial hardships may receive tuition assistance from this 

scholarship to complete or continue in the program.   

The Mary Deegan Scholarship:  The Mary Deegan Scholarship Fund is in memory of Mary 

Deegan, former Director of the Christ Hospital School of Nursing.  This fund was established for 

the purpose of providing financial assistance in the form of scholarships for tuition and fees to 

nursing students based on academic merit. 

The Elizabeth Dumm Memorial Scholarship:  Created in 2012 in memory of Elizabeth Dumm, 

alumnae and long time faculty member at the Christ Hospital School of Nursing.  The Elizabeth 

Dumm Memorial Scholarship will represent the leadership and values that made Miss Dumm so 

special: academic excellence and commitment to excellence and compassion in nursing.   

The Teresa Goodwin Presidential Scholarship:  The Presidential Scholarship is named in honor 

of Teresa Goodwin the first president of The Christ College. Teresa Goodwin was instrumental 

in leading the Christ Hospital School of Nursing through the transition of becoming The Christ 

College of Nursing and Health Sciences.   

 

 


